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Neptune Township Sewerage Authority receives a Safety and Loss Control Award 

 for their commitment to safety in 2019  
 

Parsippany, NJ –Neptune Township Sewerage Authority received a well deserved safety award at 
Statewide Insurance Fund’s annual reorganization meeting, held on February 6, 2020 at the Park 
Avenue Club in Florham Park. 
 
The authority received the Safety Excellence  award which recognizes Fund Members that have 
achieved exemplary claim experience and demonstrate the management and employee 
commitment  needed to reach the goal of maintaining a safe and incident free workplace.  
 
Statewide Insurance Fund was formed in 1994 to address the insurance crisis that was facing public 
entities. Today, the Fund has members throughout the State and provides property, liability and 
workers’ compensation coverage to its members.  Award recipients are recognized for their 
commitment to safety, influence on safety culture, promotion of continuous workplace safety 
improvement, and a focus on safety initiatives that produce measureable outcomes. 
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Caroline Conboy, Fund Administrator  
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